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From: Mark Behan <mark.behan@behancom.com>

To: jwtighe@gw.dec.state.ny.us

CC: peter.goodwin@nycominerals.com; rkdavies@gw.dec.state.ny.us; msgerstm@gw...
Date: 5/16/2013 1:17 PM

Subject: Congressman Owens on NYCO Land Exchange

Attachments: 5-15-2013 Letter to Speaker Silver re S 4688.pdf; pastedGraphic.tiff

Dear Rob, Marc, Ken and Julie --

| enclose Congressman Owens' letter to Speaker Silver in support of the NYCO land exchange.
Look forward to our conversation Monday.

Sincerely,

Mark

Mark Behan
President

O: (518) 792-3856 ext. 112

Mark.Behan@behancom.com
www.behancommunications.com

The information contained in this message is Privileged and Confidential and intended only for use by the
individual named above. If you are not the intended recipient, or responsible for delivering this message
to the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete it and notify me.
Thank you.

On May 9, 2013, at 1:45 PM, Julia Tighe wrote:

> Thanks

>

> Julie Tighe

> Director, State Legislative Affairs

> Office of Legislative Affairs

> New York State Department of Environmental Conservation

> 625 Broadway, 14th Floor

> Albany, New York 12233

> 518-402-2797

> cell 518-813-1664

> fax 518-402-9016

>

>

>>>> Mark Behan <mark.behan@behancom.com> 5/9/2013 1:40 PM >>>
> Thanks very much, Julie. Protect's Memo of Opposition enclosed.
> Mark

>



(1/7/2014) Julia Tighe - Congressman Owens on NYCO Land Exchange Page 2

> Mark Behan

>

> President

>

> 0: (518) 792-3856 ext. 112

>

> Mark.Behan@behancom.com

> www.behancommunications.com

>

>

>

>

>

> The information contained in this message is Privileged and Confidential and intended only for use by
the individual named above. If you are not the intended recipient, or responsible for delivering this
message to the intended recipient, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete it and notify me.
Thank you.

>

>

>

> On May 9, 2013, at 10:58 AM, Julia Tighe wrote:

>

>> As discussed, attached is the memo in opposition we received from Adirondack Wild.
>>

>>

>> Julie Tighe

>> Director, State Legislative Affairs

>> Office of Legislative Affairs

>> New York State Department of Environmental Conservation

>> 625 Broadway, 14th Floor

>> Albany, New York 12233

>> 518-402-2797

>> cell 518-813-1664

>> fax 518-402-9016

>>

>>

>>>>> Carolyn Markiewicz 5/6/2013 9:30 AM >>>

>> Conf. Call in # - 1-866-394-2346

>> Code - 3199482056

>>

>> <Memorandum of Opposition NYCO amendment 2013.doc>

>

>
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FLEASE RESPOND TO
WASHINGTON OFFICE:
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WASHINGTON, DC 20615

WILLIAM L. OWENS

21sT DisTrRICT, NEW YORK

COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS (202) 2264611
SUBCOMMITTEE ON DEFENSE
SUBCOMMITTEE ON HOMELAND SECURITY D W, D;STH[CT:FHCE: s
r 120 WasriNGToN STaEeT, Suite 200
Congress of the United States Ao,
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Bouse of Representatives ”p‘ii?-(i‘;;i{féf @f}g&ﬁﬁ”
wmasbittgtnn, m@ 20515 O GL;n?SF?\LLELZ SF\}?E‘]E;BO‘E
Mav 13. 2013 (518} 743-0964
ay 15,
Hon. Sheldon Silver
Speaker
New York State Assembly
LOB 932

Albany, NY 12248
Dear Mr. Speaker,

I am writing to urge you to support the introduction and passage of an Assembly companion bill to S.
4688 of 2013, which was introduced by New York State Senator Betty Little on April 18,2013 and
recently referred to the NY'S Senate Committee on the Judiciary with an opinion from the New York State
Attorney General. As you may know, this legislation will preserve 100 jobs in the North Country and
provide New York State with as many as 2,000 wild forest acres worth $1 million at no cost to the state’s
taxpayers.

A bi-partisan group of lawmakers, regulators, environmentalists, labor unions and I support this measure.
You may recall that we spoke personally about this issue last year and that the proposal passed in both the
State Assembly and State Senate in the previous legislative session,

The members of my community who count on the good-paying jobs this bill will protect deserve the
economic security that approval of this proposal would bring them, I urge you to draft and pass this
legislation as soon as possible.

If you have any questions about his matter, please contact me at 202-225-4611.

Very Truly Yours,

ILL OWENS
Member of Congress

cc: Governor Andrew M. Cuomo
cc: Commissioner Joe Martens

ce: Senator Betty Little

ce: Assemblyman Dan Stec

cc: Assemblyman Robert Sweeney
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